JOHN H. TRIGG COMPANY
P. O. BOX 520
ROSWELL, NEW MEXICO

March 12, 1962

Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Supervisor, District 1

0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2045

Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: Well Number 8-4
Federal Trigg Lease
Caprock Queen Field

Dear Mr. Ramey:

Our well #8-4 in the Caprock Queen Field is still being
produced, and so far as we know at this time we will
continue to operate it as a producing well,

y truly yours,

John H, Trigg }
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